
 
Community High School District 128 

Vernon Hills High School 

 

 
Dear Parent / Guardian: 

 

In accordance with the provisions of the No Child Left Behind Act of 2001 Vernon Hills 

High School will release student information consisting of student name, address, and 

phone number to military recruiters unless directed not to do so by parent or guardian.  

 

Under the provisions of the No Child Left Behind Act, parents or guardians may request 

that their child’s information not be released. 

 

If you do not want the name, address and phone number of your child released to 

military recruiters, fill out this form and return by the beginning of the school year to: 

 

Vernon Hills High School 

Attn: Laura King, Registrar 

145 N. Lakeview Parkway 

Vernon Hills, IL  60061 

 

 

 

 

I, ____________________________________________________, parent/guardian  
                                                    (parent/guardian name) 
of_________________________________________________, direct Vernon Hills High            
                                         (student name) 

School not to disclose the name, address, or phone number of my child to the 

 

Department of Defense without my prior consent. 

 

Parent/Guardian Signature: __________________________________ 

 

                          Date:_____________________________ 

 

 


